From: Kelli Breuker

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: SB61
Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:49:05 PM

Hello. I am a private citizen at 116 E 1st Ave, Nome, AK 99762. I am writing in for support of
SB61.

Rural Alaska holds many challenges for recycling. It’s an incredibly important project to help
preserve these native lands that are still used for subsistence. Opportunities like this will allow
us to dispose of our electronics and keep our dumps and land free of this specific type of

waste.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kelli Breuker
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